
March 22, 2023

Dear Petco Love partner,

On behalf of everyone at Petco Love, we are pleased to provide you with the enclosed grant award in response 
to your application for our 2022 Animal Welfare Organizations (AWO) grant cycle. These funds 
may be used for any lifesaving purpose. Please see your grant approval email for instructions on 
how to properly acknowledge Petco Love as well as the link to the digital toolkit to help you celebrate 
your award.  We're honored to partner with your organization and invest in your lifesaving efforts. 
We celebrate your commitment to animals and thank you for all that you do on behalf of pets and 
the people who love and need them.

All of us at Petco Love thank you for your lifesaving work that makes a difference everyday for animals 
in need.

Susanne Kogut President 
Petco Love

P.S. Petco Love desires that all funds and efforts be prioritized for lifesaving, and seeks to reduce our environmental footprint. Therefore, we respectfully 
request that no items are mailed to Petco Love and that any thank you letters be sent by email only to partners@petcolove.org. We 
welcome and appreciate recognition on social media, on your website, or in other print and digital communications. We ask that this recognition 
thank Petco Love, Petco and/or our Petco store partners collectively rather than individual employees of Petco or Petco Love.  Petco 
Love is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit, tax exempt corporation. Tax |.D. 33-0845930
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